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The problem with gender issues in the water sector is that it generally  suffers from a reluctance to take soft issues seriously. It is much, much harder to educate a child to maturity then it is to build a dam. It also takes its own time. One cannot rush the process. You hold two or three workshops, and it is almost as if people are expecting a miracle. Consensus and capacity building just do not work like that. 

People seem to expect that, simply because we have written the policies, and because decisionmakers and donors are making all the right noises, that we now should have gender equality. This cannot work. To implement the policies, there has to be a long term commitment by all stakeholders. We cannot change century-old attitudes and systems overnight with the present resources available. World governments will have to look much more seriously at gender budgeting. 

No state will underfund a dam and expect it to be properly built, because a dam is clearly something you can see. However, gender work is chronically underfunded, and yet decisionmakers and donors within the water sector seem to expect immediate results. 

If we were as serious about the so called “soft issues” as we are about water infrastructure, we would have to admit that progress towards gender equality in the water sector will always be a function of the amount of money allocated to the process. 

When gender budgets ceases to be anything but laughable, in comparison to the overall budget of the sector, then only will we be able to achieve real progress.         

